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Reduced Power Notification Exhibit 
 
 
 
Connecticut Public Broadcasting, Inc. (CPBI) observed on May 4, 2017 that the 

transmitter for Station WEDY, New Haven malfunctioned, operating at randomly 

fluctuating power between 50% and 100%.  CPBI has worked with the manufacturer 

Comark to stabilize power at 64% as of May 8, 2017.  A power amp is being repaired 

by Comark and it is anticipated that full power operation will be restored in the short 

term.  CPBI will advise the Commission accordingly. 


